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The Appropriations Committee continues to believe that the Slope Day
Programming Board provides immense value to the Cornell community. Its ability to
continually provide an event that touches most areas of campus should be
applauded. That being said, the Committee hopes that continued improvement is
sought after and believes the current surplus provides that opportunity. SlopeFest
and additional partnerships with organizations on campus (Cayuga’s Watchers, etc.)
should be investigated for feasibility and impact. The surplus should also be used to
invest in greater act variety in the upcoming years to better understand popular
genres for Cornell undergraduates. Additionally, the Committee felt like the budget
for activities outside of the honorarium should be investigated to determine greater
efficiency. Specifically, publicity for a popular event like Slope Day should be
questioned for its necessity and amount being spent.

Respectfully submitted,
Matthew Stefanko ‘16
Vice President for Finance



